May 15, 2017

Dear Preschool Summer School Parents,

Summer School is just about to start. Qur theme for the summer is
“Fairytales.” We will also be going through the alphabet, and each day reviewing a
new letter. There will be a few new students joining us this summer, so we will be
working on rules, manners, and how to be a good friend.

~ Fridays will be “swim days” so please make sure your child has their
swimsuit, towel and slippers. Please help by putting sunscreen on your child, and
have girls wear their swimsuit, under their clothes. The boys may wear their swim
shorts and a shirt. A reminder to put an extra pair of undies, in their backpacks for
after swim time. |

School opens at 7:30 a.m." A teacher will be here at 6:50 a.m. For anyone
needing early drop off. The early drop off fee is $1.00 per day for the teacher on
duty. _

All students will receive a free Wiki Fresh lunch, morning snack, and
afternoon snack. If your child has any allergies, please let the teacher know the
first day.

We will be closed in observance of King Kamehameha Day on June 12, and
also July 3¢ and 4. e ) | -

The attire for summer are t-shirts and shorts, since CLA will be changing to
the new uniforms this coming year.

This summer, our Pre 4 class, will be meeting in Mrs. Endriss’ classroom.

We are looking forward to a great summer! Thank you for allowing us to
teach your child! (

In His Service,

Mrs. Pereira, Mrs. Shrinski and Mrs. Gray




